Office of Superintendent of Schools November 5, 2014
Board Meeting of November 19, 2014

Financial Services
Mrs. Judith M. Marte, Chief Financial Officer

SUBJECT: REJECT BID NO. 036-PP04 - DISTRICT SOFTWARE
LICENSING AND SPECIAL PURCHASING AGREEMENT

COMMITTEE: INNOVATION, EFFICIENCY & GOVERNMENTAL RELATIONS

LINK TO STRATEGIC
FRAMEWORK: FINANCIAL EFFICIENCY/STABILITY

The purpose of this bid was to establish a contract to purchase various software and
licenses, for schools and administrative departments. Four (4) vendors responded to
this advertised solicitation.

Upon further review and pursuant to the specifications of this bid, staff has determined
that it would be in the best interest of the District to reject all bids, in order to restructure
the award methodology and to allow more vendor participation. Competitive prices will
be solicited for these items, as the need arises, pursuant to Board Policy 6320,
Purchasing.

RECOMMENDED: That The School Board of Miami-Dade County, Florida, REJECT
Bid No. 036-PP04 — DISTRICT SOFTWARE LICENSING AND
SPECIAL PURCHASING AGREEMENT, to permit rebidding,
using revised specifications.
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